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Wednesday, 14 December 2016
Carol-Singing Fund-raiser

Our Annual Carol - Singing fundraiser takes place on Monday, 19th December in Nenagh comprising of pupils from 2nd - 6th classes.  Infants and First class children will finish at 12.30pm Sharp. The success of our Carol-Singing fundraising depends entirely upon the support of staff and parents and we are always grateful for this assistance. Help will be required from all parents at collection points to aid with our fund-raising endeavour.  Please ensure children are wrapped up warmly and wear Tracksuit and Santa Hats.
Medical Examinations: The medical team from the H.S.E. will visit the school this Friday to administer vaccinations to infants. Parents are invited to attend at their appointed time.
Christmas Raffle: Míle buíochas do gach duine a chabhraigh linn le na bronntanais go léir. Your generosity is astounding each year and no doubt it will leave a lasting impression on your children. A total of €645 was realised from the raffle.
Ashlawn Nursing Home: In the spirit of goodwill, we are taking all senior pupils to the local nursing home to sing and play music, on Wednesday 21st December. They will walk to the home at 1pm and after performing, can be collected by parents at 3pm.
C.B.S. Band Comptetition: We are extremely proud of our school band who won the local schools band competition, held in The Scouts Hall, last Friday night. They put on an impressive performance and brought such joy to all their supporters. Comgairdeas libh go léir. Many thanks to Ned Kelly and Billy Greenhall for all their help too. They have now been invited to a recording of “Down Your Way” for Tipp F.M. to be held in The Abbeycourt Hotel, Friday 16th December at 6.30pm.
Clothes Collection: €210 was paid to the school for our last clothes collection. The next clothes collection will be on the 26th January 2017 so get decluttering!
Juveneille GAA Yearbook: The local club is now selling the 2016 yearbook which is on sale through the school at €10 per copy.
School Inspection: In November, our schools inspector, Ms. Anne Fitzpatrick visited, incidentally for the day. She went to all classes and reported her findings to the principal. She was happy with the quality of the teaching overall, but made recommendations with regard to Irish and Penmanship. 
Burgess-Duharra Camogie: The successful camogie girls will visit the school this Friday with a display of silverware and we say well done to all involved on their achievements.
Calendar 


Monday, December 19th
            Carol Singing 12.30pm–2.30pm,





   Infants & 1st class finish 12.30pm sharp

Thursday, 22nd December 
  Christmas Holidays – Closure 12.30pm sharp
Wednesday, January 9th 
          
School re-opens

Nollaig Shona Daoibh
Athbhliain faoi mhaise do chách
